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ALUMNI NEWS 3 

A BIGGER AND MORE EFFICIENT 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

The caption of this article ought to 
appeal to each and every alumnus of 
Taylor University, for surely we 
should come to see the value of an 
enlarged, active association both to 
the individual alumnus and to his or 
her Alma Mater. Each alumnus 
should see to it that his membership 
dues are paid, so that the association 
can carry on in her good work for 
Taylor University. Dear fellow alum­
nus, have you paid your dues for this 
year? Do you appreciate receiving 
the Alumni News? If so, will you not 
send your dues of $1.00 for this year 
to Miss Sadie Miller, Secretary of 
the association, and do it now? 

Then we need a more Coherent As­
sociation. Scattered we are to the 
four winds of the earth, but there 
is a spirit that binds us together, 
but that spirit needs to be mani­
fested and realized more than it 
is at present. To this end, that we 
may have "A Bigger and More Ef­
ficient Association" and that we might 
cohere a little more closely together 
in our purposes for our school, we are 
planning an Alumni Reunion at Com­
mencement next June. All the Alumni 
and former students of Taylor Uni­
versity are to be invited back to the 
Old Campus for this great reunion. 
It is agreed that the Alumni are to 
have an entire day during Commence­
ment Week for the purpose of fel­
lowship,- program, and plans for Tay­
lor University. 

Institutions both large and small 
have been affected by the economic 
conditions of the times, and Taylor 

has not been an exception. Surely 
there should be a rallying of the 
alumni to her need, now, if ever. Plans 
are already under way and in prepa­
ration through which the Alumni ihay 
be able to help their school. We want 
you present at Commencement for the 
reunion and the forward program for 
Taylor. A new day is just ahead for 
Taylor, when her alumni shall organ­
ize for her good. 

The work on the block of productive 
endowment is going on and we hope 
that this may be completed before 
very long. 

Get ready for the reunion and in 
June let all the roads lead to the 
Taylor campus. You will hear more 
concerning the alumni plans before 
the Commencement. If you cannot 
come, send a greeting. 

L. G. Jacobs, 

President Alumni Association. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Within the student body of Taylor 
University twenty-two different 
church denominations are represented. 

The class which entered last Sep­
tember added nine to that list. 

About fifty per cent of the student 
body belong to the Methodist Episco­
pal Church. 

The Christian Missionary Alliance 
is next in representation. 

One per cent of the student body 
does not belong to any church. 


